
We follow the standards set by the Food Standards Agency. We can only accept donations of 

unopened and undamaged goods that are still well within their “use by” date (no less than six 

months if possible). Items which do not meet these requirements cannot be used and your donation 

may be wasted.  
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Our current shopping list 

Due to Coronavirus our opening times and our centres have changed.  Please 
see the attached poster for more information. 
 
Many of our usual donation points are not available.  If you would like to 
make a donation you can call 01376 330694 or donate via the collection bins 
in the food stores using the list under the donate food page on our website. 
 
 

We currently need 

 Sponge puddings  

 Tinned Ham  

 Tinned Corned Beef  

 Tinned Spam  

 Tinned Hot Dogs  

 Tinned Ravioli 

 Tinned Beans with Pork Sausages  
 

 Tinned Macaroni Cheese  

 Tinned Spaghetti Bolognese  

 Jars of jam  

 Can openers  

 Baby Food 

 Baby Milk 

 Strong reusable carrier bags 
 

We ask for small packs as larger packs do not fit in our boxes making it difficult 
for our clients to carry home. Also, we are unable (for hygiene reasons) to split 
large size or catering packs.  

On behalf of those who visit our centres we thank you again for your support 

T: 01376330694 
E: info@braintreearea.foodbank.org.uk 
W: www.braintreearea.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food  
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